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Date: 21st September 2021 
 
 
 
 

Year 6 Academy Open Day 
Academy Closed to Students – 28th September 2021 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you that the Academy will be holding an Open Day for Year 6 students 
for our local feeder primary schools on Tuesday 28th September.  Unfortunately, since the 
start of the pandemic, Year 6 students have missed out in experiencing Secondary provision. 
Hence, we have decided to combine our Open Day for students followed by an Open Evening 
for parents to visit and tour the Academy.    
 
A good number of our students will be asked to volunteer and support the day and evening 
events. A consent form will be provided for this. 
 
This event will mean that our students will be set work on that day to work remotely from 
home on Satchel One and, in some cases, MS Teams. 
 
All students will return to the Academy on Wednesday 29th September. 
 
Best wishes,  
 

 
Mr D McNiffe  
Principal 
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